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October 7, 2020
Greetings!
Scholarships are essential in this economy to make a student's dream of higher education come true. The Raising the Standard Foundation and the Beta Mu Omega Chapter of Alpha Kappa Alpha Sorority, Inc. are doing our part to help Metroplex youth take the next step, and we hope you will join us.  Please consider supporting the 44th Annual High School Seniors’ Recognition Program. This program recognizes graduating seniors for their academic achievements, extracurricular involvement, community and civic service.  

Enclosed you will find several options and perks for participating, including low-cost exposure for your brand. If you don't see what you like, give us a call to customize your support. Together we can achieve our goal of making college more attainable for minority students.
Student participants are required to attend educational seminars throughout the year as well as participate in community service projects.  Each student is awarded scholarship money based on their activity in the program and individual fundraising efforts.  The program culminates in a ceremony, which will be held on November 28th.
Raising the Standard Foundation's purpose is to enhance the educational development for underprivileged and at-risk students; provide financial assistance to college-bound students; and sponsor programs that will prepare high school seniors to become productive citizens and further their education.

Alpha Kappa Alpha Sorority, Incorporated (AKA) is an international service organization that was founded on the campus of Howard University in Washington, D.C. in 1908.  It is the oldest Greek-lettered organization established by African American college-educated women.  Since May 2, 1936, the Beta Mu Omega chapter has been a staunch pillar of service to all mankind in not only the Tarrant county area, but also regionally and nationally.  Past and present notable members of our chapter include Hazel Harvey Peace, Deralyn Riles Davis, Reva Bell and Allene Jones. 
If you have any further questions, please contact Doris Smith at 817-846-4171 or email: dason1525@aol.com.  We look forward to your support as we celebrate this special occasion. 
Sincerely,
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Tavernar Baxter





Timeka Gordon
President, Raising the Standard Foundation


President, Beta Mu Omega
